DRAFT FOR APPROVAL

DMC/14/2/Comp.19/2001/





            October 30, 2001
Mr. H. Vikram
B-402, New Friends Colony
New Delhi – 110 065
Kindly refer to your complaint regarding violation of ethics of medical profession which resulted into death of your father late Mr. O.P. Bhatia at Pushpawati Singhania Research Institute, Sheikh Sarai, New Delhi on 5th October, 2001.  Delhi Medical Council received this complaint on 23rd July, 2001.  The complaint has been examined and based on the documents on record, it is observed that there was no medical negligence in the treatment provided to your father late Mr. O.P. Bhatia by the doctors at Pushpawati Singhania Research Institute.
(Dr. S.K. Khattri)
Deputy Registrar.
